
From:  
Sent: 25 July 2019 21:04 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Jackmans neasden lane 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am writing this email regarding the public notice posted Jackman’s Off licence. I am been 

regular customer to the Jackman’s  for the past few year . After Jackman’s stopped selling 

alcohol I still notice men loitering around the surrounding area. This clearly shows that 

Jackman’s are not the reason behind the street drinking and public nuisance in the area. I 

believe in this case Jackman’s are the innocent victims .I believe the  police need to increase 

patrol  in the area to act as deterrent to reduce crime and target repeat offenders. 

 

I have attached photos with  email  

 

Kind regards,  




